
CARPORT   
REPLACEMENT “O” BUILDING 

 

  

 Thank you for your 
patience while we went 
through the process of 
engineering and permitting 
to obtain approval from 
Pasco County to replace 
your carport.   
We’re happy to advise that 
the contractor will start the 
work (weather permitting) 
on Monday April 26, 2021.   
 

Please DO NOT park your 
vehicles in the area of the 
replacement.  Any vehicles 
left in the area at time of 
commencement are subject 
to towing at owners’ 
expense.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  Should 

you have any questions, please contact 

Management at 727-848-0198. 

Gulf Harbors Condominium, Inc. 

April 22, 2021 

 

 


